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Introduction 

 

There has been a recent trend of incidents involving dollies with unsecured loads, many of which have 

involved the loss of ULD containers. The total number of dropped container load incidents for 2018 was 17. 

As of 10 June 2019, 13 have already occured. This is a personal injury risk and has resulted in damage to 

other vehicles and airport infrastructure. 

 

The purpose of this safety alert is to remind drivers that it is their responsibility to ensure that their load is 

secure prior to moving off and that a walkaround must be completed, ensuring that all the stops are up. 

Faulty, damaged or unsafe equipment must not be used and should be red-tagged and reported promptly 

through your companies’ fault reporting procedure. 

 

In any instance where a load is lost from a dolly, this must be reported immediately via ‘222’. Equipment 

must not be moved until Airfield Operations have attended and collated necessary information. 

 

Enquiries  

 

Any questions regarding this Safety Alert should be addressed to ramp_team@heathrow.com 

 

Additional information, Operational Safety Instructions (OSIs) and Operational Advice Notices (OANs) 

can be found at heathrow.com/airside/useful-publications  
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